RESPONSES TO INTERNAL AUDITOR REPORT

The PC will move to a .gov.uk domain for the website during this financial year.  The PC will also set up .gov.uk email addresses for councillors.  

The PC will produce a comparison of actual v budgeted income and expenditure at the six- month point, if this works well the PC will move to quarterly comparisons.

SC will hand out next years Risk Assessment of Asset sheets at the February meeting, in order that they can be completed and returned in time for the next insurance renewal in June.

Councillors will look to take up some training in the coming year.

Councillors will also look to shorten the length of meetings in the coming year.





